-----Original Message-----

From: 
Warren, Richard  

Sent:
Tuesday, June 17, 2003 9:57 AM

To:
'lcglasier@doc1.wa.gov'; 'gmacoordination@ecy.wa.gov'; 'deusemsd@dfw.wa.gov'; 'lorindaa@iac.wa.gov'; 'billk@parks.wa.gov'; 'anne.sharar@wadnr.gov'; 'hbeale@psat.wa.gov'; 'mcnagec@dshs.wa.gov'; 'wiebeb@wsdot.wa.gov'; 'tedg@cted.wa.gov'; 'IkeN@CTED.WA.GOV'

Cc:
Shively, John

Subject:
King County Transportation Concurrency Program

To All Interested Parties: 

Attached is a letter, ordinance and related environmental documents regarding King County's intent to propose amendments to the King County Code relating to its Transportation Concurrency Program. Please contact John Shively at 206-263-4747 or me at 206-263-4713 if you should have any questions. 
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